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Invitation to International Second Generation Winter Workshop in Glanow, Poland, 27. December 
2016 – 1. January 2017 

Dear all, 

Following the tradition of the previous years, we would like to invite you to the 2nd generation 
international workshop that will be organized in Glanow, Poland. This time the workshop will address the 
theme of finding your own unique path in life as representatives of the second generation. The motto of 
the seminar is “Create your own story”.  We are very happy that D. Zoehrer agreed to be the lecturer at 
the seminar. As D. himself is one of older European 2 Gens actively involved in teaching the Principle, 
we are sure that he has a lot to share with his younger brothers/sisters based on his own experience, and 
we hope, all the participants will be able to benefit from his lectures 

The workshop is for the teenagers 14+. It will start with dinner on December 27th, 2016(arrival day), and 
finish with breakfast on January 1st, 2017 (departure day). 

The seminar will include lectures, discussions in teams and different activities. In the afternoon we will 
provide sport activities in a hall. If the weather allows  we will have some activities in the snow. We will 
also have a challenge day (or to be more correct, half-a-day). Mary Brzyska who’s organized  all the 
activities and the challenge day last year, will be also responsible for it this time. 

We will also have reflection time/midnight prayer and joyful New Year celebration on the night of Dec 
31st-Jan 1st. As all our teenagers are incredibly creative, we hope that they will be prepared to present 
their talents during that night. 

The workshop fee: 

- in case of one participant per family – 80 euro/340 PLN

- in case of 2 participants per family – 75 euro/320 PLN per person

- in case of 3 or more participants per family – 70 euro/300 PLN per person

Every participant is asked to bring a sleeping bag. 

We are also asking all those who will decide to come to the seminar, to join the 21-day condition for the 
success of the workshop. It will start on December 1st. (We know, that it’s in 2 months, but we wanted at 
least to tell about it now, and we will surely send a reminder to all the participants later). We suggest a 
prayer condition – 12 minute of daily prayer, although you can choose some other form. Whatever is the 
concrete form of your condition, we are asking you to offer prayers both for internal and external victories 
(including good weather, hopefully with snow). 

Application deadline is December 1st. Please, try to apply as soon as possible due to the limited number 
of workshop spaces – we can accommodate only 40 participants. 

Glanow is located about 30km away from the international airport in  Cracow. For those coming by plane 
or train we will organize the pick-up (although you’ll need to pay some extra money for that). 

Bogdan and Anna Brzyski will be responsible for the organization of the seminar. As there are many 
practical details to take care of, we ask you to send all the correspondence, including questions and 
application for the workshop, to them using the e-mail address brzyski@ kr.onet.pl 

Please, pass this invitation to all who may be interested. 

Martha Kral, FFWPU Poland, National Leader 

Bogdan and Anna Brzyski, workshop organizers 


